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 Newsletter 24 
 
RED NOSE DAY is back on Friday 24 March 2017:  If the children would like to ‘dress in red’ on Friday 24th March and 
make a donation to Comic Relief, all donations would be greatly appreciated. 
     
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                 

News for INFANT SCHOOL Parents and Pupils 
 

EASTER BUNNY BOUNCE Sponsored fundraising event 19TH April 2017 
Following its success last year, we will once again be holding the sponsored Easter Bunny Bounce event during the 
school day, along with the after school Easter Hunt. Parents will collect their child(ren) from school at the usual time 
and accompany them to the Easter Hunt, which will cost £2.00 to enter.  Refreshments and a raffle will also take place 
after school.  A detailed letter and sponsor form will be sent home soon. 
 
DRAMA CLUB CANCELLED – Monday 27th 2017 
Drama Club will be cancelled on Monday 27th March.  Mr Burns apologises for this cancellation. 
 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 
Monday:         Drama Club:  Mr D Burns  
                         Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m. 
Wednesday : Football in the Community – starts 1st March 2017 
                         Please collect your child at 4.25 p.m. 
                         Library Club:  Staff led  
                         Please collect your child at 3.45 p.m.     
Thursday:      Yoga Club:  Staff led  - started 5th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 3.45 p.m.     
                        Multi-ball Club – Premier Sport   
                        Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m. 
                        Glee Club – started 12th January 2017 
                        Please collect your child at 4.00 p.m.                                           
Friday:           Multi-skills Club:  JB Sports  
                        Please collect your child at 4.10 p.m.                      
Children should be collected from the front, hall doors for all clubs unless directed otherwise 
on the day. 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Mondays 9.05 a.m. in the school 
hall  

 

FUTURE DATES:- 
KEY STAGE 1 SATS 

 Throughout May 2017 
PHONICS SCREENING CHECK DATES: 

 w/c 12th June 2017 

 w/c 11th June 2018 

 w/c 10th June 2019 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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News for JUNIOR SCHOOL Parents and Pupils  

 

Family Easter Bingo: Doors open 6:00pm, Eyes Down 6:30pm, £2 for 6 games.  Our Family Easter Bingo is on 
Thursday, this week. In return for a small prize to help make up our hampers, children may wear non-uniform to 
school on Thursday. Prizes may include such things as an Easter Egg, a bar of chocolate, a bottle of wine etc.  
 
Year 5 PGL Visit & Photographs – Our Year 5 children have returned from another great PGL visit. We would like to 
thank Mr Hornsby, Mrs Hooley and Mrs Everett for agreeing to give up their time and accompany the children, as 
these visits could not go ahead without their dedication.    Mr Hornsby will be showing the photographs during the 
Celebration Assembly, this Friday at 9a.m; if you would like to join us please come along. 
 
CLUBS:- All clubs will run as normal this week.  Please note that homework club, literacy box and maths club will 
finish this week.   

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 
Monday:       Football Club:  Mr Wright:  Years 4, 5 & 6 – finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
Tuesday:       Games Club:  Mr Wright:  All years - finishes 4.30 p.m.  
Wednesday: Football in the Community - finishes at 4.40 p.m.  
                       Wildlife Club:  Mrs Everett: 3.30-4.30p.m. 
Thursday:     Homework Club finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
                       Literacy Box Club:  Years 5 and 6; 3.30-4.30 p.m. 
                       Maths Club:  Years 5 and 6; 3.30-4.30 p.m.  
                                             
Children should be collected from the main foyer for all clubs. 
 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Fridays 9.00 a.m. in the school hall 

 

FUTURE DATES: 
24th March 2017 : Comic Relief – Pupils invited to dress in red 
23rd March 2017 – Easter Bingo                    
5th June – 9th June 2017:  Year 6 Residential Visit to Scarborough 
22nd-23rd June 2017: The Deep Residential Visit 
 
SATS 

 Week commencing 8th May 2017:  Year 6 SATS 2017 

 Week commencing 14th May 2018:  Year 6 SATS 2018 

 Week commencing 13th May 2019:  Year 6 SATS 2019 
 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs D Hunt 

Executive Headteacher 
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